
                                                                      

Tendering Programme Update 
 
12th April 2024 
 
The current contract for route 125 will now terminate early on 31st January 2025. The route 
will therefore be added to the 2024 - 2025 Tendering Programme as Tranche 903B. 
 
Route 498 has had a two-year extension agreed under the terms of the Quality Incentive 
Contract, therefore it will no longer form part of the 2025 - 2026 Tendering Programme. 
 
The Tendering Programme is revised as shown in the following tables: 
 

2024 - 2025 TENDERING PROGRAMME 
Tranche Routes 
899A 414. 
902A 273. 
903B 125. 
912A 617, 629. 

 
2025 - 2026 TENDERING PROGRAMME 
Tranche Routes 
915 SL5, SL7. 
916 31/N31, 95, 427. 
917 171/N171, 196. 
918 25/N25, 241, 330, 474/N474. 
921 67, 106, 231, 327, 491. 
923 30, 46, 274. 
924 230, 425, 499. 
925 105/N105, 285/N285, K1, K2, K3. 
926 326, 331, 460. 
927 N5, N20, N550, N551. 
928 166, 293, R9. 
929 73/N73, 139/N139, 390/N390. 
930 60, 312, 405, 412/685, 434, 466. 
931 224, H12. 
931A 495. 

 


